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Application period opens for high school 
seniors to apply for Gateway scholarships 

 
Gateway Technical College Foundation Inc. has announced the 

application period has opened for interested graduating high school seniors to 

apply for scholarships to the college.  

Deadline to apply for scholarships is April 1. 

High school student scholarships are open to high school students who 

graduate in the current academic year, have earned a minimum 2.0 grade point 

average in high school and have completed the online application. 

“Applying for a Gateway Foundation scholarship helps graduating high 

school students keep their education more affordable at Gateway,” says 

Foundation Executive Director Jennifer Charpentier. “A couple of hours of a 

student’s time can result in a $500 or $1,000 scholarship. We are grateful to our 

donors who make this possible.” 

High school student scholarships available through the Foundation are: 

• Gateway President’s Opportunity Scholarship 

• Gateway Central High School Scholarship 

• Gateway Foundation High School Student Success Scholarship 



• Gateway Technical Education Association Scholarship Fund for High 

School Students 

• Dave Dixon Transportation Scholarship 

• Gabriella Ortiz Memorial Scholarship 

• Jessica Tueting Esch Memorial Scholarship (High School) 

• KABA Catalyst2Career for High School Students Scholarship 

The online application for the scholarships can be found at 

https://www.gtc.edu/foundation-scholarships. 

For more information, please contact Jennifer Charpentier at (262) 564-

2866. 

 
Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 

economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources  
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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